
 
 

8755 W. Higgins Road 
Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 

www.littelfuse.com 
 

April 17, 2015 

To: Valued Customer 

From: Littelfuse Product Management  

Subject: Holder 245 Series body marking change 

This is a 60-day PCN 

 

Littelfuse Product Management would like to inform you that the legend of “250 V” to “300 V” from the holder’s plastic body 

of the 245 Series will be changed in order to be compliant with our specifications. 

 

245 Series - Prior version     245 Series – New version 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
Affected part numbers are: 

02450001H 

02450001HX010 

02450001HX020 

02450001X 

02450002H 

02450002HX010 

02450002X 

02450002XXL 

02450002XXLN 

02450002XXN 

 
 

There are no changes in form, fit, function, or materials to our part. Current ratings for all other approving agencies remain 

unchanged: 

UL/CSA  10A, 300V 

 

Please contact your local Littelfuse Sales Office should you need further assistance.  

Best regards, 

Aurora Contreras  

Assistant Product Manager Littelfuse, Inc. 

Tel: +52 (878) 782 6222 ext 4796 
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